

Eschol Park Public School

Eschol Park Drive, Eschol Park 2558

Telephone: (02) 9824 7111 Facsimile: (02) 9820 3046

e-mail: escholpark-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

K-2 Fun Run & 3-6 Cross Country

Dear Families,

The K-2 Fun Run and 3-6 Cross Country Carnival will be held on the **3 May 2024.** The event will start at approximately **9:30am until 11:00am** on the Eschol Park Sports Oval. All students are expected to participate. Families are welcome to stay and watch, although are asked to stay outside of the oval fence for the duration of the event.

Important Information

Students may wear their house colours on the day and are required to wear appropriate closed-in footwear. Please ensure that students have a school hat and water bottle to participate in the events. Please ensure that your child has applied sunscreen before coming to school. If your child is in K-2, they may bring a towel to sit on during the event.

If your child has asthma, they must carry their inhaler with them.

Your child is in the following house group:

Gledswood: red Glenlee: green

Denham: blue

Hollylea: yellow

Thank you, Ms Clissold and Ms Aguilera Sport Coordinators

Jo Fair *Principal*